
Greetings! 
 
Apologies for perhaps not using the appropriate format:  My suggestion is to 
retain the funds from the "kicker" in this emergency, especially as we recognize 

the need to upgrade in so many areas of public resources and support. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mary T. Barnhart 
17652 NW Emmaus Lane 
Portland, OR  97231 
 


